Templeman, Vivian

From: Fundora, Rory - CIO/DTC

Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2009 3:59 PM

To: Kenner, Michael; Myers, Vicki; Templeman, Vivian

Subject: Site Based Technician Positions

As we had discussed in previous meetings, since we are reducing the STC stipend and the technology budget at the school levels, with those savings I would like to request two additional Site Based Technician positions be created for the 09-10 school year. Due to the ever increasing demand on the technology staff, I feel the additional positions are needed. This will allow us to have a full time Site Based Technician at each location.

Rory